



Kath Thorne Programme Officer South Glos Suncil

27th. January 2013.

Dear Ms. Thorne, re: extra 300 hower on Morton Way

I am writing to urge you to re-consider apparent plans to build an additional soo houses off Morton Way. I fully support building new homes in Thombury for people to live in and to help the town develop thowever, this extra 300 houses proposed is too large an increase falmost 25%) to the size of the town and therefore threatens its character and

thriving sense of community.

In addition, I, like many others, feel that breaching the natural boundary of Mothern Way sets a dangerow precedent, opening the way for sprawling development. This could spoil the town and put too much presoure on existing infrastructure.

I therefore urge that the extra 300 houses is very carefully considered and suggest that 500 is enough for now.

Yours sincerely,

Thank you for your time.

